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I am opposed to the proposed measure for in-person voting being the mew standard. 

For those who are unable to take off work or make it to a physical location, mail in 

voting has been an adequate solution. To take away this option means a lot less 

voters having the means to vote. This is unacceptable in a democratic environment.  


